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1. Anne Bingham

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Echo Lake

4. infoanne@gmail.com

5. 03/16/2015

6. 702, 706, 707

7. In spite of the loud hue and cry of some neighbors against the re-zoning, I am a strong supporter
 of this move forward. My single family home is in the Phase 2 MUR 70 area. I think this makes the
 most sense to maximize the proximity to the new light rail station. I would love to see my
 neighborhood increased to higher density housing with more retail and services. This will be a
 hugely desirable neighborhood with easy commutes to Seattle and Everett. It will allow more
 families to enjoy the amenities and schools of Shoreline. 

Please don't let individual loud voices override the well thought out and reasonable timeline of
 this plan. I hope Shoreline City Council will enact this plan as outlined.

Thanks, Anne Bingham, forward thinking Shoreline resident.

8. (○) Support

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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